
This is the third time I  have written to our NH legislatures to encourage you to accept the Republican 

redistricting.  I am very pleased that the House did just that.  I strongly urge he Senate to do the 

same.  These seem fair and representative of the overall population. 
 

Thank you, 

 

Barbara Koehler, Moultonborough 

 


